

Water Board Meeting

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 19, 2021 6:00 PM

Roll Call

Robin Meyer, Tony Higginbotham, Ryan Maddux, Frank Massey, and Brian Nobbe Present:

Absent:

Approve Minutes

The September 21, 2021, Minutes were approved.

Old Business

None

New Business

- Employee Recognition Donna Lecher introduced Baili Laudick, one of her Customer Service Representatives, and explained her role with the Utilities. Baili has been employed with the City since January 2019 as a part-time employee; fulltime since December 2019.
- HNTB Update Darren Burkhart gave an update on the New Surface Water Plant Field Operations Building as well as the new Water Station.
- MRO Rick Denney included his September MRO (monthly operations report) in the boards packet. The Board had no questions.
- Rick Denney informed the board all three water towers have been inspected.
- Donna Lecher informed the board they are to get their pictures taken for the City's website before next month's meeting and asked they arrive 45 minutes early.

Mayor's Issues: Mayor Marsh informed the board that their monthly meeting will change to the 1st Tuesday of the month, rather than the third Tuesday, beginning in 2022. He thanked Baili Laudick for her service to the City.

Adjourn - The meeting adjourned at 6:27 pm.

Presiding Officer:

Ryan Maddux

Donna Lecher, Secretary

"The City of Greensburg acknowledges its responsibility to comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. To assist individuals with disabilities who require special services (i.e., sign interpretive services, alternative audio/visual devices, and amanuenses) for participation in our access to City sponsored public programs, services, and/or meetings, the City requests that individuals make requests for these services seventy-two (72) hours ahead of the scheduled program, service and/or meeting. To make arrangements, contact Ron May, ADA Coordinator, at (812) 663-3344."